I object whole heartily for any plans what so ever to be built on Firs Farm/Wetlands being imposed by Enfield
council.

This area was re-developed to its glory in 2014 in collaboration with the friends & the council.

I use this every morning for a walk or run. Since I lost my husband shortly before The pandemic. This area of
green space gardens has been my personal sanctuary & I am sure I am not the only one!

When my husband was alive I use to bring him round & he could walk to the first bench by the small lake. To
get him out the bedroom & into the fresh air & feel the wind, sun & rain on his face was pure bliss. When you
know you are dying the smallest things you treasure most is outdoor space.

We do not need any more housing in this area or built on green space or do we need a crematorium, we have
one 10 minutes drive the road on the A10! We already have a large extended cemetery in Edmonton.

Please please reconsider these plans and be kind & think of people first NOT PROFIT!



